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Report on Field Visit 

 

 

Date: 09-03-2024 

Venue: Annamalai University, Annamalai Nagar.  
 

 

Students searching and reading books 

The students of I B.Sc. Mathematics (Batch: 2023-2026) shift -I were taken for a field 

visit to the Annamalai University. The students got a tour to the library.  The library staff 

described the special collections being held at the library.  The students got to listen to the library 

staff lecture on the features of the library.  After this, the students were permitted to see and read 

books.   



 
 

Students visited University Campus 

 

Following this, the students were attended a lecture by the university librarian. He explained about 

the university and features of UG, PG, Ph.D. studies in Mathematics and important use of 

mathematics in day today life and shared lot about Government scholarship exams, basic 

awareness about mathematics that was very useful to the students. At lost students gave their 

feedbacks and enjoyed the new experience. 

 

CONCLUSION: 

     Students learned the importance of mathematics and got idea about future plans of Higher 

studies. The students of I MTD thanked the management and department of mathematics for 

arranging this field visit and the students found the trip to be useful for them. 
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